Bistro |
Reminder that all bistro payments are due on the 28"
of each month.

Laundry

A gentle reminder to please only deal with your own
washing when it comes to the laundry. There has been
several occasions where other homeowner’s laundry
has been removed from the driers/washing machines
still wet and left on top, this is not acceptable. If you
are waiting for a drier and there are none available
please do not remove someone else’s washing to put
yours in, you will need to wait for a machine to
become available.

Many homeowners have also had laundry go missing.
Please make sure when you are taking out/swapping
over your washing you are paying close attention to
the clothes in the wash. Several items have gone
missing without being returned. Please check you’re
washing to ensure you have no one else’s clothes, if
you do please return these to the laundry or reception.

Security

A reminder of the following —

e Do not let anyone in through intercom system
unless you are sure who they are. If you are not
sure please advise them to call manager on the
intercom.

e If you notice anyone follows you into the
building please alert the duty manager
immediately so we can check to make sure
they are geniune visitors.

Ongoing Maintenance

Carpet replacement and cleaning — votes back,
majority voted for the works. Both carpet cleaning
and carpet replacement should be completed by the
end of the month.

Door works ongoing — back door awaiting parts but is
in working order, buggy store waiting a whole door
replacement, front door currently out of order,
awaiting parts.

Announcements

Christmas menus have been sent out, please ensure
your choices are back by the deadlines laid out.

Chef Ian will be back Monday 7" November.

New Bistro menus are now out — please see the table
menus for more information.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY!

Next homeowner meeting to be held on Thursday 24"
of November 2022.

Please find on the overleaf more activities and dates of
things upcoming.
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